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Notes

The agenda for the meeting was posted at 

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200309/msg00014.html
Dale reported on the JC meeting where the consensus did not favor starting a member section and OASIS procedures ruled out a sub JC group with a deliverable for Education/Marketing. Dale reported that
A new OASIS ebXML BP TC for BPSS maintenance and enhancement was forming. More information at:

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/ebxml-bp/faq.php 

and

http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/tc_home.php?wg_abbrev=ebxml-bp
Jacques Durand in the JC had solicited requirements and suggestions for IIC taking over responsibility for the compatibility matrix of ebXML. One idea was to add compatibility with other specifications such as WSDL, SAML, XMLEncryption, BPEL, and so forth. Pete Wenzel discussed the TAB effort on standardization of names and naming for ebXML, and noted that he had received a comment from Monica. Dale will track these and aggregate them for the TAB, and email Pete from the JC.
Marty reported that Kartha was back, that the negotiation draft status had all parts assembled. Dale took an action item to review the NCPA example in light of the BPSS instance document
Discussion of many international initiatives followed as well as the need for maintaining momentum. Monica, Pete and Marty all provided thoughts on how the growing international interest can be encouraged.
Dale raised an issue about PartyID draft’s use of ISO codes. The issue is that there is some discussion of ISO charging royalties to software vendors incorporating these codes into products. Would this impact the PartyID draft’s use of derived codes? The codes themselves are not used except as part of the real codes. Further information is needed to understand this situation. Dale took an action item to contact our ECOM co-authors on this issue.

Dale took an action item to post two messages providing information about some proposed errata for the CPPA work. The items pertained, first, to allowing simple SOAP 1.1 or 1.2 “packaging” (using just the SOAP envelope, SOAP header, and SOAP body and, second, to adding a MUST for CPA using OtherPartyActionBinding so that implementers can count on that link being present (this simplifies implementations for the task of importing CPA information).
Dale reported on extensibility work and noted that the WSDL integration work would be advanced during early October. Dale also reported that he had a draft of comments and issues that needed to be resolved in Messaging for integration of SAML support into ebXML Messaging
Marty mentioned that we could add an errata pointing to an addendum to add new constants, such as those needed for XMLEncryption. The rationale was that these errors of omissions could then be addressed and that there would be one location that implementers would be able to find for added values. We all agreed to let this simmer a while before proceeding.

